
Hello! Welcome to 6th grade and the home of the Cirullians! I am thrilled to have you in 

my class this year. I am looking forward to a fun-filled year of discovery and building a 

special community of readers, writers, thinkers, and creators! 

Let me share a little bit about me. I have been teaching for 29 years and cannot imagine 

myself doing anything else. Children and family are at the heart of who I am❤. 

Pictured below are some of the most important people to me. My husband Nick and I 

have two kids, Nicholas and Kaitlin. Our wonderful Italian family also includes son-in-law 

Aaron and first grandbaby William who is now 15 months old. My summer will be filled 

with spending as much time as I can with this bunch in addition to a few hobbies. I love 

to read, travel, and play pickleball! 

You are entering a challenging and exciting year. Our goal is to work hard and have fun 

while learning! Upload a FlipGrid video to introduce yourself to me and each other using 

this link: https://flipgrid.com/41d4bc59 

See y’all on August 29th😊 

~Mrs. Cirulli 

 


